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On March 11, 14 European rail and transport associations,
including CER, EIM, ERFA, Unire and UIP, expressed concern |
about EU proposals to use funding allocated for TEN-T

projects under the Connecting Europe Facility to provide
credit guarantees for the proposed European Fund for ‘
Strategic Investment. The funds could be siphoned off to

support non-transport investment, they warned.




